Portland General Electric Company

121 SW Salmon Street  Portland, Oregon 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

March 7, 2008

Email/U.S. Mail

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
550 Capitol StNE #215
Salem, OR  97301-2551

Re: UM 1359 PGE Application for Deferral of 2008 Annual Direct Access
Open Enroliment Costs/Benefits

Attention Filing Center:

PGE filed an application for authorization to defer its 2008 Annual Direct Access Enrollment
Costs/Benefits on December 12, 2007 (OPUC Docket No. UM 1359), and on January 17, 2008
filed an Application for Reauthorization to Defer 2008 Quarterly Direct Access Open
Enrollments Costs/Benefits (OPUC Docket No. UM 1301).

PGE received approval of the 2007 reauthorization request in UM 1301 (Quarterly Window)
through OPUC Order 08-153 on March 4, 2008. Staff recommended that PGE withdraw its
December 12, 2007 filing (i.e., UM 1359) relating to annual costs because Staff believes those
costs/benefits associated with the November window are appropriately treated under the
provisions of the UM 1301 deferral.

PGE agrees with Staff that the costs/benefits associated with the November window are
appropriately treated under the UM 1301 deferral, and hereby withdraws its December 12, 2007
filing (OPUC Docket UM 1359), and requests that the docket be closed.

If you have any questions or require further information, please call me at (503) 464.7580, or Jay
Tinker at (503) 464.7002. :
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atrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
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